
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we shall be learning about 
measuring angles which leads into 
investigating quadrilaterals.   
 
In English, we shall be writing and editing 
our narrative based on the story ‘a story 
like the wind’ By Gill Lewis 
 
 
We shall be learning about the Earth’s 
rotation. 
 
Continue with reading 5 x a week.  
Mathletics and TTRS 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zcdq8hv 
 
 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zxk7kty
#:~:text=Hyperbole%2C%20similes%20and%2
0metaphors%20are,about%20in%20the%20re
ader's%20mind.  
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zp397ty/
watch/zrj3d2p  

 

 

22nd November 2024  

It has been a lovely week this week, where we have thought about our anti-bullying week, last 
week.  

In our Maths learning from the last couple of weeks, we have been learning all about division 
with reasoning and problem-solving as well as recapping and developing our knowledge of 
angles. This is all in preparation for our shape learning.  

In English, we have completely fallen in love with the book, A story like the wind (well, Miss Clark 
has!) The children have been studying the text, looking at the figurative devices and how the 
character is portrayed. This has all helped to lead up to writing the story, which is something we 
are aiming to start next week.  

      
Key dates coming up: 

Thursday 28th November – Hidden Figures afternoon.  

Tuesday 3rd December – KLB day.  

Thursday 5th December – Techniquest Trip 

Friday 6th December – Selling our DT projects after school. 


